Dina Falcone

From: Kevin Merrill

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 10:49 AM

To: Kevin Merrill

Cc: Dina Falcone

Subject: QUESTIONS ASKED regarding Request for competitive bid ash tree and stump removal
Town of Lysander

Attachments: Competitive Bid Request Tree and Stump Removal 2024.pdf

The following questions have been asked in written format via email message with answers being
provided in written format via email message to all vendors that have responded to the request, or
have been emailed the request as well as being posted at the Town Clerk’s Office located at
Lysander Town Hall; 8220 Loop Road; Baldwinsville, New York 13027, and on the Lysander Town
website: https://townoflysander.ora/

Can the stumps be ground in place or do they need to be removed?
The answer to this question can be found on page seven (7) Descriplion of Work, Iltem #3 of the
Competitive Bid Request: Tree and Stump Removal, 8439 Smokey Hollow Road,; Baldwinsville 13027,

Does the stump area need to be remediated by the contractor?
The answer to this question can be found on page seven (7) Description of Work, Items #5 and #6 of the
Competitive Bid Request.: Tree and Stump Removal; 8439 Smokey Hollow Road,; Baldwinsville 13027.

Can trees be chipped on site and blown in the woods?
The answer to this question is simply NO.

Is there a spoil site to dispose of chips or stumps in the town of Lysander?
The answer (o this question is simply NO.

Kindly,

Kevin M. Merrill

Director of Parks and Recreation
Town of Lysander

8220 Loop Road

Baldwinsville, New York 13027
315-635-5999 ext. 3




